

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Tue, Oct 8, 2013 at 12:22 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Margo

Last Name - Langley

Organization Name -

Comment - The state of Virginia NEEDS to expand the Medicaid program - the Feds have offered the help and it would be unconscionable to not accept it for so many of our citizens. So many are still unemployed and so many are UNDERemployed. Why do you continue to want to keep Virginia counted as one of the backwoods states?